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February 25, 1985

Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This confirms our plans as discussed on February 22, 1984, between Mr. B. Ryback
of your staff and Mr. W. Little of this office to have a meeting with you and
members of your staff at 3:00 p.m. (CST) on March 15, 1985, at the U. S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Region III office in Glen Ellyn, Illinois.
The purpose of the meeting will be an Enforcement Conference to discuss design
control deficiencies at Quad Cities.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Y W
R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

N. Kalivianakis, Plant
Superintendent

DM8/DocumentControlDesk(RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Control Division

kbs4
PDR

RI RI I Jt !! RI RI! Sy
4

L6Msman/1s CHPissotimos Hawkins Little Mus
02/22/85 02/jp/85 02/t985 02/:39/85 024ritt85 1

' O
(

SW/
- - - - - - - - - - -- . _- ----- -_


